
  

 
 

 
4th November 2022 

 

Spelling Bee 2022-2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

We will be hosting Shoreham Village Primary School Spelling Bee at the end of this term and also at the end of 

the spring and summer terms. The aim of the Spelling Bee is to celebrate the effort that the children are making 

with their spellings.  

 

When will the children be tested?  

 

The children will have until the final week of the term to learn their spellings. Teachers will quiz the children in 

the class. All children will have a chance to celebrate their achievements and win a small gift. Practising these 

spellings regularly at home may give them confidence to take part. The spellings will be given to your child by 

their class teacher. 

 

How can I help my child?  

 

• Look at the words together – read them out loud 

 

• Look for similar words/word families 

  

• Break words into syllables or sound them out  

 

• Be a word detective – can you spot smaller words hiding in the longer word? 

 

• Have fun  

• Praise your child’s efforts! 

  

• Don’t spend too long on the spellings  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Ms J Corlett 

Literacy Lead 

   Shoreham Village School   

Church Street 

Shoreham 

Sevenoaks 

                                                                  Kent   

TN14 7SN 

 Headteacher 

  Mrs G Lovatt-Young  

01959 522228 

www.shorehamvillageschool.net 

office@shoreham.kent.sch.uk 

http://www.shorehamvillageschool.net/

